
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 10:48 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] Delivery Status Notification (Failure)  
 
As you are aware Iowa is as we speak conducting the Summit pipeline hearing in Fort Dodge  Iowa.  Your 
dateline for the same is coming up in September.  This is an obsolete pipeline-at this point-to nowhere 
as a dump site has not been permitted.  The new technology now is green methanol. Even Bruce 
Rastetter realizes this and has moved forward. The best scenario on this pipeline  is a very short term 
project.   It encourages fossil fuels by way of EOR and does nothing towards climate change. 
 
I would encourage the PCU and the people of South Dakota to stand tall and be leaders to stop this 
monster.  Once done - it's undoable.  This will affect generations to come.  It is deadly toxic.  There are 
better solutions out there now already.  Fueling this project is an enormous amount of money - my tax 
dollars in many ways.  We farmers do not want this pipeline.  They have no right to our land. And 
eminent domain should not even be entertained here.  This is a private company for their gain on the 
backs of many with all the risk on us to benefit a few. The midwest is prime farm land the likes of no 
other on the planet that feeds the world. 
 
I encourage you to join North Dakota and refuse to permit this monster.  Iowa and Illinois are coming up 
right behind you. We all are looking to our leaders to do the right thing and united we will stand tall and 
get this boondoggle stopped. 
 
Jean Granger       Fort Dodge  Iowa  50501 
 




